

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30<sup>th</sup> November 2017



## Dear Parents & Carers,

Yes

1. Did you attend a Stay & Play Session?

We hope you have enjoyed the recent EYFS 'Stay & Play' sessions and we would value your feedback about your experience and any further suggestions in readiness for future sessions. We would be most grateful if you could return the attached survey to your child's key worker by **Friday 8**<sup>th</sup> **December**.

No

Further Comments			
2. Did yo	u enjoy the session?		
Yes	No		
Further Comments			
3. Did you feel you and your child benefited from this time together?			
Yes	No		
Further Comments			
4. As a result of attending a 'Stay & Play' session, do you feel better informed about your			
4. As a re	EYFS education?		
Yes	No		
	Please Turn Over -		











West I
Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk
CH48

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

5. Was there a particular aspect of 'Stay & Play' that you enjoyed the most and found particularly helpful?			
Yes	No		
Further Comments			
6. Is there anything further that you would like to suggest to help improve future 'Stay & Play' sessions?			
Yes	No		
7. I am pleased with the communication Yes Further Comments	between Avalon and home		
·	if I have concerns or questions about my		
Yes	No		
Further Comments			

Thank you for completing our survey!







